Header: Transportation Tariff Commission Filing Notice

On September 21, PSCo made a transportation tariff filing with the Colorado Public Utilities
Commission. The principal purpose of this filing is to amend the Company’s tariff to make
housekeeping changes in order to correct typographical and other minor errors, as well as to
adjust and clarify certain transportation service-related procedures in order to more accurately
reflect operational requirements.

More information can be found on the Xcel Energy website at:
https://www.xcelenergy.com/company/rates and regulations/filings




